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 If you would like to join us or know someone who is looking for a Reception of 

Nursery place for September 2019, please come and join us for our open morning.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Once again our art is being displayed as part 

of the Comic Arts Festival in Kendal. 

Specifically, the art will be in the windows of 

Charlie’s Café in Kendal. Please have a look 

if you are in Kendal. Thank you to Year 3 for 

their Superhero Cakes.  Very impressive!     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nursery Open day  

Comic Arts Festival 



Honesty          Trust           Responsibility         Perseverance        Respect  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you so much for your generosity in 

supporting our Kendal Food Bank Appeal for 

Harvest.  We have spent time discussing the 

needs of those locally as well as in the wider 

world.  I am assured that every item will go to 

families in need at this time.  You can always 

donate through the year by putting food items 

in the basket in the entrance to school.  

 

 
                
 
 
 

Please have a look at the lastest video published on facebook. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/wouldntchangeathingdotorg/videos/169588390632047/ 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Pupils will be representing school at the U11 and U9 cross country invitational event 

on Monday (8th October) . Please be prepared with the correct kit (school vests will 

be provided) and enjoy a pasta party on Sunday ready to be fuelled for the race. 

 

 

 

 

 

School Photos will take place on Tuesday next week – (9th October) 

 

 

Downs Syndrome Awareness   

Harvest   

Photos 

U11 and U9 Cross Country  - Monday  

https://www.facebook.com/wouldntchangeathingdotorg/videos/169588390632047/
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We have been very grateful to the local police who 

are monitoring the roads along with the school 

transport service, to ensure all children are safe as 

they arrive to school and at the end of the day.  

We are also aware of the new signs reminding 

parents and visitors to not park in the bus bay at 

drop off times.  

 

Please be respectful to the amazing drivers who 

look after our children.   

 

 

 

 

School Bus Bay 


